Mr. Ronald L. Ballard, Chief

Environmental Projects Branch 1

Division of Site Safety and Environmental
Analysis

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ballard:

Your attention is invited to the attached copy of letter dated
January 24, 1979, from Mrs. Ann Kenyon Morse to Mr. Cecil Andrus,
Secretary of the Interior.

The proposed siting of a nuclear facility in the proximity of any

of our National Wildlife Refuges is a concern to us. May we have a
report of your siting studies and proposals 1n the state of Rhode Island?

Regional Director
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Certified Les) ‘ 1/24/79

Xr, Cerdil Andrus, Ssretaly
Departcant of Iaterior

Vashirgton, D. C. 20240
* Dear %Nr. Apdrus:

It bas Just been brought W my attantion Wat on November 9§, 1978 Dr.
ilip Cota of the Nuclear Hegulatory Commisaion snd a group of perscns,
including representatives from the Now Bogland Fower Co., visgited an area
in southern hode Islmnd mcich 18 to be iocluded in the Jew England Power
Compaxyy applicstion for a muclear statiom comtaining KEP.1 and JER.2, T™is
area, wnich is to be conmidered as mn alternate mite to the Neval Auxiliary
lending Pield in Charlestomm, . I. 1is to be degignated as the Noonstone
Beach xite, md is sdjecent to the Trustom Pnd Fildlife Befuge.

XmmMOuQOMtMIMN“M1ot
Interior of the Trustem Fond Vildlife Befuge was mede with the implicit
wmdervianding that this sould resmin an unfettered wildli®e area aveilabdle
to the gmerul public. I em therefore appalled by the sctiom of the FT in
oven vigiting this Wi area to aseess its value as & possidle muclesr
plant gite. Bot anly would such & use violate my trust with the Depertment
of Intarior, btut 1t wauld aleo viclate the trust of the public in we
Departssnt of Intarior's deterzination to protect conservation arees.



